Barry McElduff MLA

Parliament Buildings

Chairperson, Committee for Education



Tel:

028 9081 6711

Guth:

E-mail: private.office@finance-ni.gov.uk

R-phost:

Your reference: Do thagairt:

Our reference: COR/1289/2016

Ár dtagairt:

6 December 2016

Dear Barry

Room 428

Ballymiscaw

Stormont Belfast BT4 3XX

INQUIRY INTO EDUCATIONAL UNDERACHIEVEMENT

Thank you for your letter of 25 November regarding the Education Committee's inquiry into Educational Underachievement.

I have examined the terms of reference for your inquiry and considered any areas that would be of particular relevance to my Department's remit. As the impact of this work on public expenditure issues has yet to be determined, I have no comment to make at present.

I wish you well with your inquiry and look forward to hearing the outcome of this important piece of work.

Yours sincerely

MÁIRTÍN Ó MUILLEOIR MLA

Mawhy & Muller